August 1, 2023

Dear Parents and/or Guardians,

This is to inform all parents/guardians of Bureau Valley CUSD #340 students that if insect
control is determined to be needed, Pest Control Consultants will spray all schools that require it
for insects after school the third Tuesday of each month during the 2023-2024 school year.

If you would like any additional information regarding our Pest Control Management Plan,
please contact your building principal by completing the form below

Sincerely,

Jason R. Stabler
Superintendent



BUREAU VALLEY CUSD #340
REQUEST FOR NOTIFICATION
OF
PEST CONTROL TREATMENT

As a parent of the student (s) listed below, | request to be notified by the Bureau Valley CUSD
#340 when pest control treatment is scheduled to be applied to the buildings listed.

Child’s Name School Building

Please give the following information for notification purposes. If this is not completed properly,
we will not be able to notify you of any additional pest control treatment.

Parent’s Name

E-Mail Address

Physical Mailing Address

City State Zip Code

Phone Number

Printed Name Date

Signature

Send this information to your child’s school building office.



